
Minutes of Teign Estuary Transition meeting held on May 28 
2015  at TAAG

Present:
Mike R (chair), Mary, Mike S, Fran (notes)
Apologies:  Florence

In view of the low attendance at our monthly meetings, partly 
due to the demands of other commitments and summer visitors,  
it was decided to pause over the summer and have our next 
meeting in September.

It was also decided to have project/ interest area/ led groups so 
that it will attract other members from our extensive mailing list,
to hopefully play a more active role.  To this end we will 
circulate titles for a speaker for September and then kick off the 
autumn with an evening talk as this has previously been 
successful.

Mike is going to talk to Andrew and David Cox re the Energy 
Project with the possibility of an Open Evening.  He will also 
have a look at the paperwork relating to the local energy 
initiative.

Mary will ask Gill Westcott and see if she can offer a talk and 
also Malcolm Scofield who previously talked on insects.
Mary will also talk to Roger and see about the viability/legality 
of showing TED talks.

Mike will laminate the poster for the library and give to Fran to 
put the scheme into action.  


